
To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to voice my concern and vote in favor of the 21-0172- Baltimore city legacy residents (urban 

home steading program) bill. Passing this bill will help in so many ways especially for Baltimore city 

residents such as myself. Being a single mom in the inner city and trying to provide the best life possible 

for my children this would be a great start. Not only will it create stability, but it will create housing for 

generations to come. Passing this bill will give our communities opportunities to become first time 

homeowners without being in debt. A chance not to live paycheck to paycheck. This isn’t something 

handed to us, but we must put in work to fix up our homes which will help us to value and appreciate 

our home and blessing. I support the passing of this bill. 


